






Can you help us?

Day
Tuesday
11th June

2024

On Tuesday 11th June 2024, it is our whole-school 'Dream Big' Day (formerly
known as Aspirations Day). The day is all about raising our children’s

aspirations for their futures and learning about a wide variety of jobs.
We’re looking for a variety of visitors to talk to the children about their

careers and occupations.
Last year, we had several parents/carers, family and community members

come in to talk about their jobs and we would love to have the same
again! If you or anyone you know are able to help, please could you scan

the QR code above or follow this link
https://forms.office.com/e/9BcHVA12XZ to complete a form and we will

get back to you with more details soon. Thank you!

https://forms.office.com/e/9BcHVA12XZ









































